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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref: SJU/RO/STA/01/2025-26 July 03, 2025

NOTICE- POSH ACT AWARENESS PROGRAM FOR
NON-TEACHING STAFF

As a step towards creating awareness of the PoSH Act towards a safer campus
environment, a program is being organized for the non-teaching staff (excluding the
attenders and housekeeping staff) of the university by the Internal Complaints

Committee (ICC). The details of the date, time and venue are as follows:

Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2025
Time: 3.30 pm -4.30 pm

Venue: Loyola hall (Auditorium Block, ground floor)

It is mandatory for all the non-teaching staff of the university (excluding the

attenders and housekeeping staff) to attend this session.
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